
1105 STEWART DRIVE ABERDEEN SD 57401
https://jarkrealestate.com

$ 494,000

3 beds

2.5 baths

Residential -
Single Family
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BASIC FACTS

MLS #: 25-615 Date added: 08/25/25

Post Updated: 2025-08-27 10:40:08 Type: Residential - Single Family

Status: Active Bedrooms: 3

Bathrooms: 2.50 Area: 2565.00 sq ft

Lot Size: 189front x145, 95' back Lot Acres: 0.48

Year built: 2009

PROPERTY DETAILS

Public Remarks: Welcome to this stunning
one-level home nestled right on the golf
course! Offering 3 spacious bedrooms, 2.5
bathrooms and a versatile den, this home
combines comfort with style. The open floor
plan features soaring ceilings and abundant
natural light creating an inviting atmosphere
throughout. The kitchen is designed for both
function and beauty, with stainless steel
appliances, granite countertops, a convenient
eat-in space along with a large dining room
perfect for entertaining. The primary suite
provides a relaxing retreat, while the zero-
entry layout ensures ease of living. Step
outside to enjoy the covered back patio
overlooking the beautifully landscaped yard
and peaceful golf course views. Open House
Wed 5:30-7:00PM. Seller reviewing all offers
on Friday Aug 29th at 1:00PM.

Below Grade Sq. Ft: 0.00 sq ft

1st Fl Sq. Ft.: 2565.00 sq ft Above Grade Sq. Ft: 2565.00
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Style: Ranch Area Desc: Aberdeen - City

# of Controls: 2

PROPERTY FEATURES

Appliances: Dishwasher,Disposal,Hood
Fan,Microwave,Range

Heating: Forced Air

Heat Fuel: Electric Water Heater: Elec

Cooling: Central Air Sewer: Public

Foundation: Poured Roof: Composite

Flood Plain: No Garage Type: Att

Garage Rmks: One for golf cart! Garage Size: 20x22 & 20x13

Garage Stall: 3 Amenities: Patio: 11x20 covered

Amenities: Wdw Appts: All Amenities: Sprinkler System: Full

Basement: Slab Utilities: Drinking Water: City

Appliances: Refrigerator: 1

FEES&TAXES

Taxes: $ 6,659 Tax Year: 2024
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